
 

 

May 20, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-305, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Texas A&M - RELLIS Utilities Infrastructure Improvements project in fiscal 

year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Texas A&M University System, located a 301 

Tarrow Street, College Station, TX, 77840.  

 

The funding would be used for necessary utility infrastructure improvements to critical areas of the 

campus in support of engagements with federal, state, and private sector partners. This project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the infrastructure improvements support the research and 

innovative projects that are conducted at the Texas A&M RELLIS Campus that continue economic growth 

in the Brazos Valley and opportunities that drive innovation in national priorities. The project will enable 

economic growth in the Brazos Valley through innovation, job creation, and technology transfer. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michael T. McCaul 

Member of Congress 

 


